
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________  
Dear Beloved Friends, 
  
2 Cor. 1:3-4 “ Praise be to the God and father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of compassion and 
the God of all comforts. Who comforts us who are in trouble so than we can comfort others with the 
comfort we ourselves have received from God” 
 
Thank you, dear friends for your comforting arms gently around us... your shoulder to lean on... 
Thank you father for very true friends .The mission work is growing in the south and southwest part of 
Ethiopia. We have been busy with promotional work in Awassa and Sodo for the leadership training, 
street evangelism, prison ministry, and baptisms. Plans have been finalized for the teams who are 
coming to Ethiopia for two weeks in late May and early June.  Please pray for these teams. 
 
Our School In Dukem is doing a fabulous work. Over 1400 children are receiving a classical education 
and we are seeing the lives of these young children being transformed. Please pray for more America 
teachers and financial support so that more students can be accepted and ministered to at Cross 
Pointe Christian Academy. 
 
Our printing department is busy printing children’s lessons and New Testament Bibles. Please support 
the Bible project. With thousands coming to Christ, many new Believers are in need of a Bible. Thanks 
to all of you who contribute to support our ministry.  
  
With sincere love and appreciation to all of you for being a part of our lives.  
“ MY GRACE IS ENOUGH FOR YOU “ 2 Cor. 12:9 
 
Blessings,  
Haile 

From the Chairman, 
 
While contemplating the 23rd Psalm, we see that the Lord, our shepherd, provides 
for us. He meets our needs, gives us peace and tranquility in spite of our 
circumstances, protects us, and even vindicates us in the presence of our enemies. 
One thing we often overlook in this passage is that in order to receive all of these 
blessings, we must follow where the shepherd leads. Sometimes that means 
traveling through to dark places and through dark times.  May God grant us the good 
sense of a sheep to follow The Shepherd, even when we don’t always understand 
where He is leading us, or why. 
 
Bill 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
From Joan Appleton, EIM secretary, and Leader of the medical team: 

 

Plans are finalized for the medical clinic starting June 18
th

 in Dukem, Ethiopia, at 

Crosspointe School.  We will provide medical care, including medicines, healthcare 

teaching, vitamins, and hygiene items to children and adults in the community.  Thank 

you for your support and prayers!  To God by the glory. 


